
	 FFS members, Bill and 
Pauline O’Neill, caught 
the Four Freshmen’s first 
concert of 2025 at Morton, 
Illinois on January 13, 
2025. It was a on a cold, 
11 degree, Monday night. 
But the Morton Fine Arts 
Theatre was toasty as the 
Four Freshmen played 
an excellent performance 
to a sold-out crowd. The 
appreciative audience 
called for an encore. The 
boys are off on another 
successful year. 

Don Follett’s daughter took this photo of the 
sidewalk in Palm Springs, CA (on a vacation). 
Palm Springs has a walk of fame like Hollywood.  
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